
From: Ralph Lowenstein [mailto:ralphjl@live.com] 

Sent: Saturday, January 28,2017 11:52 AM m i \ h U O C \ pu i . c c 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco,ohio.gov> ' " ' ' ^'^^ ^ ^ ^'^ ' * ^"^ 
Subject: case #16-02 53-GA-BTX 

, , , PUCO 
To whom It may concern: 

My wife and I attended the Jan. 26,2017 Duke Pipeline Extension session, mandated by a court order. 

The 6:00 PM presentation by a Duke representative was very well done. He was obviously 
knowledgable, experienced and professional. However we were shocked and disappointed when he 
refused to respond to more than one comment/question from the audience. He directed the hundreds 
of people who attended to a couple of adjoining rooms which he said were occupied by "experts" and 
exhibits. He then simply walked away, ignoring the many audience members who were there for the 
express purpose of questioning him. 

We attempted to go to the "expert occupied" rooms, which turned out to be an exercise in futility due 
to the crush of the numbers of people attempting to do the same. Along with many others we left -
frustrated at the arrogance of this company and its representatives. It is apparent that they have no 
intention of listening to the concerns of the residents, businesses, houses of worship and educational 
facilities affected. 

WE STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS PROJECT! 

Ralph & Fran Lowenstein 
23 Fallen Branch Lane 
Blue Ash, Oh 45241 
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